



Nympsfield Road, Nailsworth, Glos. GL6 0ET

01453 832382

[Monday 19th April 2021]

Dear Parents/ carers

Welcome back to school. I have now completed the 'topic web' for this term (attached with this letter), which will outline activities we are planning to do with the children. Our topic is 'Plants and Animals'. The children will be designing and creating paper mache animals and growing plants in line with our topic. Please send in any resources or stories you think will tie in with our topic.

Water bottles

Please ensure that your child brings in a water bottle to school, (separate to their lunch water bottles), with their names on.

P.E

P.E will continue to take place on a Friday afternoon. Please can your child come into school in their P.E kits (school jumpers, joggers, or leggings if cold) on a Friday, ready for P.E with Mr Davis.

Reading books

Please can you continue to ask the questions that I provided in the front of your child's reading diary, these are questions that we use within our guided reading sessions in school, to ensure that children fully understand the text before changing their reading book. Expression in their reading; recognising punctuation, for example full stops, exclamation marks, question marks, speech marks, using the contents page and the index in non-fiction books to find information is equally important.

Homework

Weekly Maths homework will be given out this term. Optional topic homework will also be in your child's scrapbook. We love to see topic work from home. The children enjoy sharing their work and adding it to our topic display. Homework will continue to be given out on a Friday, to be collected in on a Wednesday.

Thank you for your support and enjoy the rest of the half-term.

Year Two Team